
 

 

Summary Privacy notice - Shedders 

What is the purpose of this document? 
On 25 May 2018, data protection law will change with the introduction of the European General Data 
Protection Regulation (GDPR). It is a significant change for all organisations, including charities, that 
hold and process personal data. Brexit does not affect the introduction of this legislation as the UK 
will still be a member of the European Union (EU) at the date of implementation, and the government 
plans to incorporate the GDPR into UK law. 

Age Concern Eastbourne collects and processes personal information about shedders as part of our 
relationship. We are committed to being transparent about how we collect and use your data to meet 
our obligations under the GDPR. 

We will process the personal information you provide for our legitimate charitable interests and to 
enhance the experience of shedders.  

In brief 
• We respect your personal data and store it securely. 
• We will never sell your personal data. 
• We will remove your data if you ask us to. 
• We may send you content we think is relevant or interesting to you but you can 

unsubscribe or change your contact preferences at anytime.  
• We may use your data to contact you about information you request or to allow 

you to access our services.  

A more detailed policy is available on our website or www.ageconcerneastbourne.co.uk/privacynotice 
or on request  from John Trainor at john.trainor@ageconcerneastbourne.co.uk 


